
Kate MacDonald

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:

Subject:

Bob Lander <bob@tatland.com.au>

Wednesday, 18 May 2016 9:26 AM

Chris Ritchie

Kate MacDonald
Riverside at Tea Gardens

Your Ref: 10 0136 Riverside at Tea Gardens
Our Ref: 213366

Chris,

yesterday afternoon Tattersall Lander lodged throught the planning portal a modification application for the Riverside

at Tea Gárdens project. We were advised late last night that this was premature as Michael Sheargold (Managing

Director for the developer) had not yet finished reviewing the doccumentation, and as such we would like to request

this information be withdrawn.

I apologise for the error, and intend to relodge the documentation soon

lf you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact our office.

Kind Regards,
Bob Lander
Director
Mobile:0408 497 657

TATTERSALL LANDER PTY LTD

DEVELOPMENT CONSULTANTS IN ENGINEERING, SURVEYING, PLANNING AND ENVIRONMENTAL

2 Bourke Street (PO Box 580) RAYMOND TERRACE2324
Ph: (02) 4987 1500 Fax: (02) 4987 1733

Email: admin@tatland.com.au Web: www.tatland.com.au

your system.
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